
 

Trinity	Term	–	June	2019	
	
Spring	Lunch	is	served!	
 

On	Tuesday	21st	May,	the	Elementary	children	were	treated	to	a	delicious	Spring	Lunch.	The	Parents	Association	served	
the	children	with	pasta,	tender-stem	broccoli	and	snow	peas	in	a	mild	cheese	sauce,	followed	by	Eton	Mess	for	dessert.	
Everyone	returned	again	and	again	for	more	helpings	of	everything,	until	all	that	remained	were	empty	plates	and	bowls	
and	very	contented	children!	
	
	

	
	
 
 
School	Open	Day		
 

	

St	Helens	Montessori	school	welcomed	current	and	new	parents	to	their	Open	Day	on	Saturday	8th	June.		This	year	the	
Parents	Association	arranged	for	some	wonderful	Forest	School	activities	to	take	place	in	the	beautiful	nursery	garden,	
to	keep	children	entertained	whilst	prospective	parents	viewed	the	classrooms	and	grounds,	and	spoke	to	the	teachers.			
	
We	had	an	excellent	Open	Morning,	with	lots	of	new	parents	and	children	interested	in	placements.	The	Parents	
Association	organised	a	cake	stall	with	lots	of	variety	to	tempt	visitors	with	a	treat	or	two.	A	special	thank	you	to	the	
Elementary	children	who	did	such	a	fabulous	job	of	showing	prospective	parents	around	the	school,	and	also	to	everyone	
involved	who	helped	to	make	this	year’s	Open	Day	such	a	success.	
	
 
 



 
	

Trinity	Term	Upcoming	Events	 	
	

• Hotdogs,	s’mores	and	more!	This	year’s	hugely	popular	Father’s	Day	Camp	Out	will	be	this	Friday	14th	June.		
Please	see	the	email	from	Newton	Parker	for	more	information.	

• Sports	Day	will	take	place	on	Monday	17th	June	unless	it	is	raining,	in	which	case	it	will	be	moved	to	Monday	24th	
June	from	1.00pm	until	3.30pm.	The	Parents	Association	will	be	offering	homemade	cakes,	tea,	coffee,	fruit	and	
ice	lollies	from	12.30pm.	Please	add	your	name	to	the	list	on	the	board	if	you	can	bake	or	donate	a	cake!	

• The	Annual	Parents	Garden	Party	will	be	held	on	Saturday	29th	June.		Invitations	will	be	coming	out	soon,	
remember	to	book	your	babysitters!	

• Thursday	4th	July	will	be	the	Nursery	Graduation	Picnic	for	this	year’s	graduating	Nursery	children.	Planning	is	
underway,	but	more	help	would	be	appreciated.	Please	speak	with	Mrs	Hedges-Mckenna	if	you	can	offer	a	
hand.	

• The	Elementary	children	have	been	busy	learning	their	lines	for	their	much-anticipated	Summer	Concert.	The	
curtains	will	go	up	on	Thursday	11th	July!	

• The	Elementary	leavers	party	will	be	held	on	Friday	12th	July	at	Teston	Park.	

	

Look	out	for	more	mail	chimps	from	school,	which	will	have	all	the	details	for	these	events.	

	

 

 

 


